
    

19 July 2019 

Dear Parents, 

What a week it has been. I do hope you enjoyed the Summer show as much as we did. 

Thank you for all your support and your children were absolutely wonderful. You will be 

receiving your child’s report this evening with lots of information about the year. 

This week, Year 2 have been learning the Cornish language as part of their topic and 

have had a variety of workshops linked to this as part of a project. They have been 

absolutely superb and I hope they have learnt a lot.  

Next week we have two action packed days. The beach on Monday followed by the 

discos. Reception and KS 1 is from 5 to 6 and then KS 2 from 6 to 7. Year 6 can arrive 

from 5:30 though .Then the last day of term is Tuesday. We look forward to Year 6 

parents joining us for Leavers from 2:15pm and collection is the normal time of 3:15pm. 

There will be a newsletter on Tuesday but I just wanted to take this chance to say 

goodbye to Miss. Gray-Williams who leaves us at the end of term. She has been a 

wonderful apprentice and we wish her lots of luck as she heads to University to 

undertake her teacher training degree. We also wish Miss. Meteyard luck as she is 

getting married.  

Have a great weekend, 

Mr Gould                       

Breakfast club – there has been some discussion about this recently. The challenge we 

have as a school is that the numbers prove that it is not financially viable for us to be 

able to run one. However, we are currently looking into some other options including the 

possibility of an earlier start. I am afraid that we will not be able to make a decision on 

this in the short term, but please be assured that school is working towards some 

solutions.  

Chacewater Energy Group- is holding an event on Saturday 27th on Millennium Green – 

this links up brilliantly with our Eco work.  

*Thank you from the PTA, for all your amazing support and help over the year* 



Village Fair- will be held on the millennium green from 2-4pm on Saturday August 10th. 

Leavers Assembly – this is for Year 6 parents only (due to space) and 

will be at 2:20pm on Tuesday 23rd July.  

Dates – to help with planning, we come back to school on Thursday 5th September 

and we have a further two training days on October 28th and 29th.  

Cycling Activities - will be held over the summer at various venues, more details 

from  www.myedventure.co.uk tel 01326 372379 or edvenure@penryn-college. 

Tennis Camps- will be running over the summer with Ryan Fern, see poster for details. 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – Mighty Oaks    

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 
 

 
Rex,Poppy,Jamie,Tate,Isaac,Iga,Samuel,Max,Jacob,Katie,Jacob&James 

 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2019/20 

22 July Whole School trip & Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July Leavers Assembly 2:15pm  End of term – Break up for Summer 

Thurs 5th Sept Return to School 

Friday 18th Oct Last day of term – Half Term 

Mon 28th& Tues 

29th Oct 

School closed for training days 

Wed 30th Oct Return to school 

Fri 20th Dec Last day of term – Christmas Holidays 

Mon 6th Jan ‘20 Return to school 

Friday 14th Feb Last day of term – Half Term 

Mon 24th Feb Return to school 

Fri 27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

Tues 14th April Return to school 

Fri 22nd May  Last day of term – Half term 

Mon 1st June  Return to school 

Tues 21st July’20 Last day of term – Summer Holidays 

 

 

 

http://www.myedventure.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


